
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

December 2020 
 
Dear Parent or Carer 
 
RE: Year 11 Progress Evening 
 
I am writing to you regarding the progress evening that was held remotely yesterday evening 
and I would like to thank you for your continued support with this. 
 
For the majority of the appointments, the technology seems to have worked really well and 
the feedback we have received has been really positive.  
 
However, we are aware that for a small number of parents or carers, there were some 
technical issues. If you were unable to speak to any of your child’s teachers and would like a 
follow up telephone call to discuss your child’s progress please email 
office@driffieldschool.org.uk. In your email please indicate your child’s name and the teachers 
you would like to speak to. We can then arrange for a follow up appointment to be held with 
you.  
 
If you have any other feedback or queries please do not hesitate to contact the school. We 
very much continue to appreciate and value your feedback and support. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Mr M Evans 
Assistant Headteacher 
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